JUDICIARY FOR ZAMBIA

NOTICE

ILLEGAL USE OF COUNCIL OF LAW REPORTING
CONTENT

The Council of Law Reporting wishes to inform All Legal Practitioners and
Members of the Public that the Council of Law Reporting retains copyright in
all reported cases produced by the Council of Law Reporting and published in
the Zambia Law Reports. Over the years, the Council of Law Reporting has
noticed with concern, that a company known as KAS and other similar entities
and individuals, have been, without the authority of the Council of Law
Reporting, reproducing and selling Council of Law Reporting copyrighted

content.

Legal Practitioners and Members of the Public are therefore strongly advised
not to use Council of Law Reporting material produced without the authority of
the Council of Law Reporting. Legal Practitioners and Members of the Public
who desire to obtain such material can contact the
on +260 211 255104.
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